
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Earlham Community  

 

We have had an enjoyable and inspiring week with trips (To the Royal Institute of British 
Architecture), tournaments (inter-school basketball) and dressing up for World Book 
Day. We have an author, Anthony Lishak, visiting on Monday - don't miss it!   
 
Alongside this I have been working on the school finances to be ready for the new 
financial year and pupil data to ensure that we are deploying our staff in the most 
effective way. 
 

As Parents and Carers, you can help by:  
 

1) Getting your child to school on time EVERY DAY. We need attendance to be strong to  

get strong results for our children.  

2) Making sure that you have paid for your child's school lunches. We are spending too 

much time chasing up payment and we are in a difficult financial time. We cannot afford to 

lose any money owed.  

3) Reading with your child every day even if it is only for 5 minutes. Every Earlham pupil, from Year 1 

upwards, has a current reader with them. Discuss the book with your child as you read. 

 
The Parent Teacher Association meets today. They have already achieved much in the short time that 
they have been operating.  We hope to have an updated display from the PTA, in the near future. 

 
I have been updating photographs on our foyer television and lots of Parents and Carers enjoyed the World Book 
Day photos yesterday afternoon. We also have a new display with staff photographs so that you can see who the 
staff are. 
 
Parent/Carer evening meetings are rapidly approaching so please prepare for those.  Letters will be sent out soon 
 
Let us build the future through our Earlham pupils right now 
 
Mr Kerbel 
 

 IMPORTANT MESSAGE - No Nuts Please  
Please can I remind you that we have some children with life threatening allergies including 
nuts.  PLEASE ENSURE THAT YOUR CHILD DOES NOT HAVE NUTS IN ANY FORM IN SCHOOL 
OR THEIR PACKED LUNCH.  Thank you for your co-operation.  

 
Mobile Phones 
Please could I ask that parents do not use mobile phones in the school playground before and 
after school. 

 
Head Lice 
We have had a few cases of head lice reported in school.  Please check and if necessary treat your 

child’s hair over the weekend. If you need any further details or advice please see Jan Stevenson, our 
welfare officer. 
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Open Door for Parents 
A reminder that Moonstone and Ruby parents are invited into their child’s class on Wednesday 8th 

March from 8.30-9.00am.  We look forward to seeing you. 
 

Crystal Diamond Ruby Moonstone Jade Emerald Pearl Opal Amethyst Sapphire Coral Amber Onyx Quartz 
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Spring 2     Monday 20 February 2017                  Friday 31 March 2017 

Holiday    Monday 3 April 2017                          Monday 17 April 2017 

 Summer 1   Tuesday 18 April 2017                      Friday 26 May 2017 

Holiday   Monday 29 May 2017                          Friday 2 June 2017 

Summer 2   Monday 5 June 2017                        Friday 21 July 2017* 
 
Training and Development Days –School is closed to Pupils and Parents 
Friday 31

st
 March 2017*     Friday 21

st
 July 2017* 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
World Book Day at Earlham 
 

Top Performer : Laiyna  Team Player: Melissa 

Most Improved: Kismat  

Sport Leadership: Geovani 

New term starts on Monday 4
th

 September 

Monday 4
th

 and Tuesday 5
th

 September TAD Days 

       Children return to school on Wednesday 6
th

 September 
 


